
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From:
To:

Angela Dunmore 
M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Patch application to extend its opening hours
Date: 23 January 2024 12:51:31

Dear Sirs,
I live at Carter Lane EC4V 5EP on the same Lane as Patch. I object to their current 
application to extend their licensing hours on the prevention of public nuisance ground. 
There is considerable noise from patrons as they leave Patch at or before midnight on a 
regular basls. Were the closing time even later, the disruption would disrupt sleep in the 
early hours of the morning 
Regards,
Angela Dunmore
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